
July 2nd, Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  2017   

 

Ordinary Time Mass Schedule 
Monday: July 3rd  

6:20AM + Gladys Krivanek 
10:15AM (DP) + John Ptacek 

Tuesday: July 4th Independence Day 

6:20AM + Emil/Mary Jansen 
10:55AM (V) + Roger Kloke 

Wednesday: July 5th 
6:20AM + Bea Mastera 

6:00PM  + Marquitee Hanzl 

Thursday: July 6th 
6:20AM + Dorothy Masek 
10:15AM (DP) + Julia Aerts 

First Friday July 7th  
6:20AM + Pat Terrell 

 10:55AM (Villa) + Marlene Veik 

  Saturday: July 8th 
 8:00AM  + Frank Brabec Sr. 

Saturday: July 8th 

5:00PM + Billy Kozisek/ Mary Hunt 

Sunday: July 9th 
8:00AM + Todd Gabel & Adolf Kulhanek 

9:00AM (Appl) + Jerry & Josephine Polacek 
10:00AM + Frank/Beatta/ & Mark Miriovsky 

10:55AM (Villa) - For The Parishioners 

The fiscal year for St. Mary’s and Assumption, Appleton begins 

July 1 through June 30. 

June 24-25th St. Mary’s Envelopes  $9,740.75 

Peter Pence $1,902.00 

Weekly Adult Electronic Tithe (28 families) $1,813.50 

Monthly Adult Electronic Tithe (21 families) $3,440.00 

Budget requires $18,500.00 weekly.  

June 25th, Appleton $355.00 

Peters Pence $230.00 

 Budget requires $1,100.00 weekly.  

Meetings Scheduled  

Knights of Columbus will lead the rosary Tuesday July 11th at 7pm 

before their scheduled meeting at St. Mary’s Church. Everybody is 

welcome. 

Rosary for Religious Liberty Wednesdays 7:30pm Appleton. 

Holy Hour For the Unborn Saturday’s 7-8am, Mass at 8:00am  
 

 

 

St. Mary’s Altar/Sanctuary Cleaners:   
Dan, James, Jason, and Ronald Truksa & families. 

Cassock Cleaners:  
Rhonda Zavodny & Cheryl Kozisek 

Assumption Altar-Sanctuary Cleaners:  
Barb Svoboda & Michelle Andel 
Traveling Chalice Mysterium Fidei 

Mysterium Fidei ‘Mystery of Faith’ traveling 
chalice will be in the household of Bill Kozisek 

July 2nd-8th.  

Events in our area 

Presentation Catholic Church (Marietta)- “Summer Sizzler” 

David City Auditorium Sat. July 8th, serving from 5pm to 8pm. All you 

can eat buffet serving Ribeye Steak & Pork  

Tickets available from any parish member or call 402-539-3115 
Adults: $22.00 

Children 6-10 yrs: $8.00 

Children 5 & Under: Free 

Live Music 5-10pm, featuring: 3 Rocks in a Pocket 

“GO HAWAIIAN” 
COME ENJOY THE FUN! 

Looking for a place to drop off  “Labels for learning”? 

Turn in the Our Family UPC barcodes at the rectory 
or they can also be dropped in the collection plate 
marking the envelope labels enclosed at any of the 
weekend Masses. Thank you for your continued 
support.  

There will be NO St. Mary’s Guild meeting for 
July or Catholic Daughters Meeting 

CCD Teachers  needed 
Please consider and then call Jill Pokorny at 
367-8842 to become a teacher for this upcoming 
school year 2017-18.  We are in need of teachers 
for 1st, and 4th grades. CCD classes will be on 
Wednesdays and will start this coming August 
beginning with Mass at 6:00pm.   

Adoration Chapel Openings:   
Saturday 2pm, Monday 3am and Tuesday 

5pm Contact Bob Palik @ 367-4151. 

In Loving Memory   
            Please remember in your prayers those who    
 have been born into eternal life Don Hilger.                     
May the souls of the faithful departed through the 

mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Peter’s Pence Collection—Today we support the Holy Father in his 

charitable works.  The Peter’s Pence collection is taken up worldwide to 
support the most disadvantaged: victims of war, oppression, and natural 

disaster and others in need of emergency assistance.  Be a pilgrim of 

charity-please be generous in today’s Collection. 

Game Feed 2017 —Thank you for all who helped and participated  

We netted $26,000.00.  Next year it will be March 10, 2018 mark your 

calendars!! 

Holy Hour for Mike Ostry:                                                        

Thursday, July 6th 7:30pm-8:30pm led by Fr. Harrison at St. Anthony’s, 

in Bruno.  We will be praying that Mike gets his eye sight back in 

Lourdes 

Centered on Christ Campaign Update 
Total Amount Pledged: $2,654,311 

 Amount Received Thru 6/22/2017: $1,666,088 
 Outstanding Balance: $988,223 

Thank you for your commitment to our Centered on Christ Campaign. 

Your continued support is still very important. I am grateful for your 

support; please be assured of my prayers for you and your family. 

Fr. Kimminau 

Thank You to everyone who helped 
celebrate my 50th Jubilee as an Adorer of 
the Blood of Christ after Mass on Sunday 

with their presence, cards, gifts and good 
wishes.  I have greatly appreciated your prayers 

and support over the years. Know you are 
remembered in my prayers. Sr. Frances Pytlik 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
“Whoever receives a prophet because he is a prophet 

will receive a prophet’s reward.”  This happens 
literally to the “woman of influence” who furnishes “a 
little room on the roof” for the Prophet Elisha to stay 
in.  Elisha promises, “This time next year you will be 

fondling a baby son.”  We beg for the grace to be able 
to face the sacrifices and sufferings of daily existence 
fortified with the desire to endure all for Jesus’ sake.  
Then, as Saint Paul promises, “We too might live in 

newness of life.” 

TOTUS TUUS: Special thanks to our Totus Tuus team. It was a 

great week. Thanks to all the young people in our parishes and 

beyond who participated. Special thanks to all the volunteers in 

the parish that helped with organization, the Pot-Luck supper on 

Wednesday, those who provided meals, snacks and helped with 

clean-up throughout the week.   Fr. Harrison 

“Over the Toes & Under the Clothes”.  It consists of collecting new socks 
and underwear of any size and then these are donated to area shelters or to 
our Catholic Social Service.  Throughout the summer we will be collecting 
these items from St. Mary’s parish.  Any sizes are welcomed from youth 
through adult sizes.  The donations may be placed in a tote which will be 
at the back of church or you may drop them off at Camille Dalton’s home  
(924 N. 7th St.)  

Commitment Weekend Results 

Thank you to those parishioners who accepted the invitation to 

Christian stewardship and filled out a commitment card earlier 

this spring! Your financial commitment is a gift and a blessing to 

our faith community. Roughly 35% of parishioners filled out a 

commitment card. Based on those commitments, we project a 

24% increase in giving. Unfortunately, even with this increase, 

we still face a projected shortfall of over $200,000 for the 

upcoming fiscal year, which begins July 1. If you did not fill out a 

commitment card, please consider making a commitment to 

increase your weekly giving. It is only through the involvement 

of ALL our parishioners that we can take a significant step 

toward addressing our needs. Your regular financial support of 

St. Mary’s parish is essential to our operating budget and to the 

viability of our parish and schools. Commitment forms can be 

picked up in the back of church or at the rectory. Thank you for 

your commitment to St. Mary’s parish! 

After last weekends 8am mass a necklace was 
found outside  of church please  call the rectory if 
you think it is yours.  367-3579 

 
Our freedom cost Jesus Christ his Life 

St. Mary’s PCCW Coffee and Rolls ~ July 16th after both Masses.  

Please come socialize and support the St. Mary’s PCCW.  

The Special Intention of Pope Francis for July 

That our brothers and sisters who have strayed from 

the faith, through our prayer and witness to the 

Gospel, may rediscover the merciful closeness of the 

Lord and the beauty of the Christian life. 

Sacrament of Confirmation April 2018 at St. Mary’s. If you plan 
to have your child confirmed he/she must attend CCD/ St. Mary’s 

during the school year. Confirmation students are grades 5/6th. 

We must live out our faith and give back to God.  
Tithing is the practice of returning 10% of our 

blessings to God in recognition and gratitude for the 
blessings He has bestowed on us.  

 It is an act of worship and stewardship  
Truly tithing takes great faith.  

Just a reminder that you can set up through your own bank with 
BILL PAY or EFT – Simplify your sacrificial giving through Electronic 

Funds Transfer call the Parish Office @ 367-3579 to sign up. 

Aquinas Sports Physicals   Witter Family Medicine  

Grades 7th-12th: GIRLS: Monday July 10th 7PM   

Grades 7th-12th: BOYS: Tuesday July 11th 7PM 

 Cost $15.00 per student  

Holy Trinity Garage Sale: The Holy Trinity PCCW in 
Brainard will have a garage sale/bake sale/farmer's 
market at the Klein Center on July 7th (4pm-8pm), July 
8th (8am-4pm), and July 9th(8am-12pm).  There will 
be $2 sacks on July 9th.        


